
Date: 14 February 2025
Report on Website

The GAC has a dedicated website at https://gac.fai.org/.

Our site has been hacked!

I made a mistake and assume that the FAI were arranging security and also backup.

With the help of Visa-Mati, I have managed to copy all the content and recreate the site on a
new container and now have a backup. 

It is now all restored to the original address.

I have managed to recreate the ANR history from my records and have also loaded the history
of the European Championships with the help of Marian Wieczorek.

The following competition website have been archived to this site:
WRFC2003 - Rustenberg
WRFC2022 - Brits
WPFC2022 - Albi
WRFC2023 - Macon
WANR2024 - Kamenica nad Cirochou, Slovak Republic.

The french website has also been hacked and links to the track files and results for WPFC2022
- Albi and WRFC2023 - Macon, have been lost.

I await a final copy of the WANR2024 website from  Slovak Republic.

There is a requirement for the following to be added to this website:

Landing videos for training of officials

Sample Events manual for organising our international events

Should you wish to contribute, please contact me at frank.eckard@mweb.co.za.

Yours Sincerely

Frank Eckard

https://gac.fai.org/
mailto:frank.eckard@mweb.co.za.



